Simpson’

TOENED
TG HNAGEHEN

011 JUN-1 PM L: 28

From: Jerry Gregerson
Railroad Superintendent

To: Kathy Hunter,
Deputy Assistant Director and Transportation Safety

Kathy
Simpson Lumber would like to request an extension of the project closure

date for the 4 dockets listed. Extend the date from June 15, 2011 to June 24,
2011.

Parts availability and shipping are adding time to this project; vendors assure
us that their timelines will be met so project can be completed in time.

DOCKET NO. TR-110925
DOCKET NO. TR-110926
DOCKET NO. TR-110927
DOCKET NO. TR-110928

Thank You

T B

Jerry Gregerson
Railroad Superintendent

Simpson Lumber Company LLC 100 N. Front Street, Shelton, WA 98584
Northwest Lumber Division (360) 427-4806



